
 
 

 

            
01st February 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, we are having to increase the cost of our 
breakfast and after school club.  
 
 
This decision hasn’t been taken lightly, and we have been trying to work a solution that is cost effective for 
everyone, but with significantly higher costs that we are now facing for our gas and electricity along with 
the rise in staffing costs, and food prices we need to raise our price per session. Overall, the costs increase 
by 75p per session, meaning that the total cost to parents is £4.25 per session.    

 
 
This increase will take effect from 1st March 2023.  

 
We are also in the process of setting up Arbor to be used as a booking system for parents to book the 
sessions/days they require. We have successfully recruited another member of the BOSS team and as a 
result will be able to open up more spaces.   
 
More details regarding how to book sessions and information about the snack will follow in a separate 
email.  

 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Kind regards 
 

  
 
A Anderson  
Headteacher  


